
Dear	Pre-K	families,
 

I	hope	this	letter	4inds	you	well.	I’ve	been	thinking	about	and
missing	you	all!
 

Attached	is	a	plan	for	next	week’s	at	home	learning.	I	will
continue	to	send	out	daily	emails.	The	information	will	be
similar,	but	hopefully	having	a	weekly	update	will	give	you	a
chance	to	look	ahead	and	feel	more	prepared.	It	also	could
help	your	child	feel	a	sense	of	consistency	and	routine	if	they
see	that	there	is	a	plan,	too.	That	said,	this	plan	is	4lexible.
Feel	free	to	spend	a	few	days	on	each	activity.	Modify	or	skip
one	if	it	seems	like	your	child	isn’t	connecting	to	it.	This	is
both	a	work	in	progress	and	a	collaboration.
 

As	always,	please	do	what	makes	sense	for	your	family.
Adjust	as	needed.	We	are	all	in	stages	of	uncertainty	and
stress	right	now,	but	we	are	in	this	together.	I’m	available	for
any	questions	or	additional	resources	that	you	may	need.

 

						Thank	you	for	your	support!
																								Ms.	Valente




